
                        
                                    

 

CHIJ Our Lady of the Nativity 

1257 Upper Serangoon Road Singapore 534793 

● Tel: 6385 2455  ●   Fax: 6385 2012  ●  Email: chijoln@moe.edu.sg 
 

14 February 2024                            Ref : 2024OLN_0114 

 
Dear Parents, 

  
Registration Closed: Family Movie Night @ CHIJ OLN 

  
1.      Thank you very much for your overwhelming response to the Family 
Movie Night organised by the Parent Support Group (PSG). 

  
2.      Registration for Family Movie Night is closed. All available slots have 
been filled. We apologise for any inconvenience caused if you had not been 
able to register your interest. 

  
3.      The PSG has considered all applications on a first-come, first-served 
basis and has sent out email to you letting you know if you have been 
successful / unsuccessful in obtaining tickets to the Family Movie Night. Do 
check your inbox, including the spam or junk folder, to locate the email 
from PSG.  

  
4.      Entry to the event will only be granted to those with a valid ticket. 
All individuals without tickets will be turned away. 

  
5.      As the PSG will continue to organize other events on a first-come, 
first-served basis, do keep an eye out for future announcements and 
register as soon as the registration opens. 

  
6.      Should you wish to join the PSG and assist in organizing such 
meaningful activities, or if you have any further questions or concerns, 
please contact the IJOLN PSG at psg24chijoln@gmail.com. 

  

Thank you for your understanding, and we look forward to your continued 
participation in future events organized by the IJOLN PSG. 
  
Ms Christina Teo 
Principal 
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